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April 16, 2024 

Dear Parents: 

The final 8th grade recognition program will be held at 8:30 AM on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, in the middle 
school gym.  This is a very special program exclusively for our 8th grade students; therefore, attendance 
for the entire length of the program is appreciated.  Parents that wish to check out their children may do 
so at the conclusion of the program. 

Recognition will be given for: 
• Semester 2 

(Gold, Silver &Bronze 
scholars) 

• Pride & Leadership 
Awards for Q3 & Q4  

• Perfect Attendance 
for the Year 

• Principal’s List (All A’s 
all year) 

• Circle of Honor – 
3.75 GPA  

• Top 25 Students 
• Young Authors 

Contest Winners 
• AR 

• Student of the Year 
• Student Council 
• Leaders of the Year 
• Jr. Beta 
• Youth Legislature 
• Spelling Bee 

 

Dress code for the ceremony: 

Girls 

• Skirts, dresses, tops, and pants must fit appropriately. Shirts/dresses should not be low cut, and 
clothes should not be tight fitting. Dresses and skirts must extend past the fingertip when 
hands are held by side. 

• Dresses with spaghetti straps must be worn with a sweater or shawl. 
• No halter tops 
• No cut-outs 
• Dress shoes (flats are recommended)  
• NO JEANS 

 
Boys 

• Collared dress shirt & Tie are 
mandatory 

• Dress pants 
 

• Dress shoes 
• Belt 
• NO JEANS 

Please note:  Students who owe fees (including library debt) will NOT be able to participate in this 
ceremony. Students MUST attend recognition program practice on May 20th in order to participate. 

Thank you for your participation and cooperation throughout this school year.  Working with these 
students has been a joy!  We look forward to seeing you on May 21st.  

If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school office at 225-635-3898. 

 



April 16, 2024 

Dear 8th Grade Students and Families: 

 

At the end of each year, we like to celebrate our 8th graders by creating a slide 
show.  We are asking each student who wishes to be a part of the slide show to 
send in pictures.  For each student we need ONE baby/toddler picture and 
appropriate middle school pictures. The middle school pictures can 
include: 

• pictures from 6th, 7th, and 8th grade years 
• individual pictures 
• group pictures with your friends 
• pictures from school events, extra-curricular (sports, 4-H shows, etc) 

activities, outside of school events 

You can send in as many appropriate middle school pictures as you would 
like, but they may not all make it in the slide show.  

Please send your pictures to the following email 
address: WilliamsC@wfpsb.org. 

Include the student’s first and last name in the subject line.  

DEADLINE: Friday, May 10th 

If you have any questions, you can email Ms. Williams at 
WilliamsC@wfpsb.org.  

Thank you, 

8th Grade Teachers 
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